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November 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Re: The Gilberd School Winter Concert 2024 
 
We are writing to extend a cordial invitation to our Winter Concert on Wednesday 4th December 2024. Due 
to large numbers in our co-curricular clubs, we have decided to opt for two performances in the evening. 
This is to ensure all families and friends have the opportunity to see the performance. The concert will 
celebrate the successes of Pop Choir, Boys Vocals, Advanced Vocals, Orchestra, Flute Ensemble, Clarinet 
Ensemble, Guitar Ensemble and Wind Ensemble as well as other vocal and instrumental groups. 
 
1st Performance: 5.00pm 
2nd Performance: 7.00pm 
 
The performance is expected to be an hour long. 
 
We would encourage the students to stay at school on the day, where they can eat and prepare themselves 
for their first performance at 17.00pm. We would also like them to stay in the building between 
performances. 
 
Parking will be extremely limited on site, so we are asking that parents come on foot if possible.  
Parents must only be on site during the performance they book to attend. This is to ensure carpark spaces 
become available for the next audience. 
 
Tickets for the evening are priced at £5.00 for adults and £3.00 for children and will be on sale from Friday 
22nd November at 11.00am. Tickets can be purchased here.  
 
Parents, carers, and friends are welcome to attend but please be advised that we these events usually sell 
out very quickly. We are only able to accept online payments for concert tickets.  
 
Please indicate your child’s attendance at the concert by completing the MS Consent Form. Please 
complete this by Wednesday 27th November 2024. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to the performance.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 

 
Mrs V Chamberlain 
Subject Leader Music  
 

http://www.ticketsource.co.uk/the-gilberd-school
https://forms.office.com/e/YmaGSFMp4c

